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RII:GLT
50-302/77-8

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. T. Stewart, Director

Power Production
P. O. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4
St. Petersburg, Florida 33733

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of June 15 and September 22, 1977, informing
us of steps you have taken to correct the deviation concerning activities
under License No. DPR-72 which was brought to your attention in our letter
of May 31, 1977. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during
subsequent inspections.

( We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Very truly yours,
f'

f Jack T. Sutherland, Chief,
A Fuel Facility and Materials)
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